
Dates to Remember

Be sure to check out our class webpage 

throughout December to keep up with 

the daily adventures of Norman the Elf!
http://priestmanstreet.nbed.nb.ca 

Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year from my 

family to yours!

• As part of our schoolwide food drive this week for the 

Feed the Hunger program, grade one students will be 

collecting microwave popcorn and Ziploc bags (snack 

and sandwich sizes).

• Dec. 13th Pizza Delight and Pita Pit hot lunch orders due

• Dec. 13th January milk money due ($7.00)

• Dec. 15th Christmas basket money due. (photos of the 

basket are on the website and FOPS Facebook page)

• Dec. 18th Christmas basket draw

• Dec. 21st Please return all library books

• Dec. 22nd – dismissal is at 11am
• Jan. 8th First day back for students!!

With the fall term behind us our homework books are getting 
pretty full.  Please keep this book at home.  We will start a fresh 
one after the holidays. 

Although I will not be sending homework home for the next two 
weeks, please remember to read nightly, practice any sight words 
you are having trouble with and practice counting by 1’s, 2’s, 5’s 
and 10’s.  Please continue to return the homework bag each day 
as I look each morning for notes, etc.


